
We Are ListeningYour
Voice
Matters

Take 5 minutes to 
share feedback on 
your visit and help 
us improve care!Rhonel B., Patient Family Advisor and her niece.

Why is it 
important?

Your Voice Matters is a set of questions that gives you the chance to 
share feedback on every step of your visit

Any adults being treated for cancer in Ontario are invited to complete it 

Caregivers can fill out Your Voice Matters on a patient’s behalf 

Your responses will be confidential and won’t impact the care you receive

Your local care team and Ontario 
Health (Cancer Care Ontario) need 
to learn what these experiences 
are like from your perspective to 
understand how we can improve 
the experience for patients and 
caregivers across Ontario

To learn more ask staff or a volunteer or visit 
cancercare.on.ca/YourVoiceMatters for your 
local contact's name and number

What do I need to know about 
Your Voice Matters?

Need this information in an accessible format?
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